
TOWN OF THORNTOWN 

 

AREA PLANNING COMMISION MEETING 

 

December 10, 2018 

 

 

The Thorntown Area Planning Commission met on December 10, 2018, at the Town Hall. The 

meeting was called to order at 6:00pm. 

 

 

Present were board members  Mark Garing, Don Gray, Shawn McClintock, Jack Pedigo, and 

Frank Small. 

 

 

 

Reports: 

 

 None 

 

  

Old Business: 

 

 None 

 

 

New Business: 

 

 None 

    

  

Concerns/Comments: 

   

 Frank Small announced his retirement and resignation from the board. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:35 

 


